
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

National Institute of Development Administration 

Postponed schedule for All Programs’ Student Registration 

 

Due to National Institute of Development Administration’s announcement dated March 21, 2020 

regarding to temporary suspension of the places’ operational services from March 22, 2020 to April 

12, 2020 to extensively prevent Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Epidemic Outbreaks. 

 

Under the authority Article 40 based on National Institute of Development Administration Act. A.D. 

2019 and Article 1 on NIDA’s announcement on temporary suspension of the operational services 

dated March 21, 2020; NIDA hereby postpone the schedules for all programs’ students registration 

since March 23, 2020 according to NIDA announcement, and new schedule will be informed after  

April 12, 2020 onward or until further announcement. 

 

Announced on March 22, 2020 

                             

(Professor Dr. Kamphol Panyagometh) 

NIDA President 

 


